
August 8, 2002 
 

Correction to Response to Director Karl Auerbach’s request for access to ICANN records 
as formulated in Question 5 in his letter of September 23, 2001 to ICANN President 
Stuart Lynn. 
 
The original response contained the following typographical error: 
 
Arrive   Depart  Location  Officer 
1/9/01  1/31/01 Beijing   McLaughlin 
 
The correct departure date is 1/13/01. 
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